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Dates for your Diary 

Nursery trip to Dudley Zoo NM – 13th July 
Y6 Bell boating – 15th July 
Prize giving week -Parents to be informed 
Meeting for new Y3 parents – Wednesday 
17th July @2.30pm 
Early finish - 19th July at 1.30pm 
Training Days (school closed to pupils) – 
Monday 2nd September and Tuesday 3rd 
September 
Pupils return to school – Wednesday 4th 
September 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted 
to take a moment to address a few important points. 
 
Firstly, I hope you have enjoyed the new format of 
our school reports. We believe that clear and regular 
communication is vital to building a strong 
partnership between home and school, and we are 
committed to continuing this practice. Your feedback 
on the new format is always welcome as we strive to 
improve our communication methods. 
 
As we look forward to the final week of the year, our 
goal is to ensure it is happy, calm, and positive for all 
our pupils. This time is an opportunity for reflection, 
celebration, and preparation for the exciting year 
ahead. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and engagement 
throughout this school year. Your involvement is 
greatly appreciated and plays a crucial role in the 
success and well-being of our school community. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend and a joyful 
conclusion to the school year. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
at 94.5% this week. 
 
We didn’t have any classes with 100% or 99% 
this week. 
5D had the highest with 98%. Well done 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am 
your child is absent from school. 
Even if you let the class teacher know the 
reason for absence, you MUST LET the office 
staff know. Thank you. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
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the WizarD of oz 

Some photos taken at a dress rehearsal this week. Congratulations to all of the performers and staff who 
have dedicated so much of their own time to the performance. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

July internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf 
 
 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

What was the answer?  A                                           Answer next week… 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf


 

enD of year results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

laPtoP 

We are so happy to have given out our first Laptop from the money we raise in the 26 hour Teach-A-
Thon! Anglesey is committed to supporting the children in our community and ensuring they have the 
best start to life possible. Your support helps us to achieve this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link if you still wanted to donate. Mr Jordan and Mr Keeling reached their target. Well done! 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/teach-a-thon2 
 
 

y6 leavers’ Party 

Year 6 had a well-deserved leavers’ party yesterday.  
They had bouncy castles, popcorn, pizza, music and ice-cream. 
Thank you to all of the staff who organised the event and helped during the evening. 
Here are a few photographs, but you will find more on the website in the Gallery. 
 
Everyone looked amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/teach-a-thon2


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

lrg fun 

Mrs Hess and Mr Khan took 6C to the LRG Youth Centre on Graham Street this week. The children got the 
chance to play pool, have a go on the soccer table, enjoy creative activities, use the sports hall and play 
on the PlayStation. A big thank you to Shaid for allowing us to use his youth centre facilities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


